

Hello Prairie Families,

On behalf of the Prairie Home & School Board, we'd like to extend a warm welcome to all our families as we kick off the 2025-26 School Year!

Your Home & School is run strictly by volunteers ... just like you. Volunteering is a wonderful way to feel more connected to your child, the school and its teachers! We are finalizing the Home & School volunteer opportunities for the upcoming year. We hope you will consider volunteering your time and talents to our school. Involvement in the Prairie community directly benefits our students while contributing to an overall positive elementary school experience.

In the meantime, here are some helpful resources:

- Home & School page on the District 203 website: https://www.naperville203.org/domain/1077
- Week-at-a-Glance (WAAG)
  - Our Vice President compiles our weekly newsletter, which is sent out via a Talk203 email every Sunday at 3 p.m. with the schedule for the week, upcoming events & other important information.
- Monthly Home & School meetings
  - These occur on the 2nd Tuesday of the month at 9 a.m. in the school's Multipurpose Room.

Please do not hesitate to reach out to the Executive Board with questions, suggestions or concerns at any time!

- Co-President, Tia Claffy <u>prairiehs@gmail.com</u>
- Co-President, Melissa Fox <a href="mailto:prairiecopresident@gmail.com">prairiecopresident@gmail.com</a>
- Vice President, Carolyn Buckingham <a href="mailto:president">prairieschoolvp@gmail.com</a>
- Secretary, Alicia Klabunde <a href="mailto:prairiesecretary@gmail.com">prairiesecretary@gmail.com</a>
- Treasurer, Nicole Anderson <a href="mailto:prairietreas@gmail.com">prairietreas@gmail.com</a>

We look forward to meeting you and working alongside your family to make this year memorable and rewarding for our children.

In partnership,

Tia Claffy
Tia Claffy
Home & School President, 2024-26

Melissa 70x Melissa Fox Home & School President, 2025-27